
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

FOR THE PROVISION OF SERVICES AS  PARK & 
RIDE MANAGER FOR THE AMERICA’S CUP 2017

Th e ACBDA Limited is responsible for delivering the 
Government of Bermuda’s responsibilities as outlined in 
an agreement between the Government of Bermuda and 
the America’s Cup Event Authority “ACEA” and is seeking 
applications by this Request for Proposals (RFP) for Park & 
Ride Manager.

Th e Transportation Committee of the America’s Cup 
Bermuda Limited (ACBDA) is seeking proposals from an 
individual who is an experienced and recognized public 
transportation provider to assume full responsibility, on a 
commission basis, to implement a cost effi  cient and reliable 
park and ride ‘shuttle’ transportation service throughout 
designated parking areas in the West End to the America’s 
Cup (AC) Village in the Royal Naval Dockyard’s, according 
to the timetable of races and event schedules.

Interested parties should request copies of the Request for 
Proposal by e-mailing rfp@acbda.bm

Proposals are to be emailed to rfp@acbda.bm for receipt on 
or before close of business on the 10th June 2016.


